
 
 

 

 

Principal For the Day News – December 2023 
 

A day in the life of an eight-year-old Principal!  

 
On Friday 1 December, I was Principal for the Day. I made a comic for the newsletter which is the start of a 
pretty amazing story I am writing (see below). I read to the preps and told them some jokes and riddles, 
taught a year 3 Robotics class and awarded stickers for good work. I met the school captains, and we planned 
the assembly. I hosted a beautiful morning tea for the teachers, for which I designed the menu of party pies 
and sausage rolls, pizza and BBQ savory delights (from Baker’s Delight), potato crisps and some lollies.  The 
most popular thing was the extra recess that I let everyone have straight after assembly (although the 
teacher’s thought the savory delights were better). It is fun being the principal! 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Isobel  
Principal (for a day!)  


